
Harris and Cantella Perform at Rockwell Hall with Buffalo State 
Honor Band
Barker Junior Jacob Harris (trombone) and Sophomore Joseph Cantella (alto saxophone) performed in the 
Buffalo State Honor Band on Saturday, November 10th and Sunday, November 11th. The band consisted of over 

100 select students from all over New York 
State and beyond. Both musicians were 
recommended by their Band Director, Mr. 
Jeff Rappold. The members of the Honor 
Band learned four pieces of concert band 
music in two days. On Saturday morning 
they were presented with the music for 
the first time, and by Sunday at 4:00 PM 
they performed a concert in Rockwell Hall, 
located in the Performing Arts Center at 
Buffalo State College. Congratulations 
to both on taking advantage of a great 
opportunity and for being part of a fabulous 
concert.


